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Hello, I have spent many years working with residents along the I-5 and 99 freight corridors and
have directly seen the impact freight air pollution has in the neighborhoods, especially in
Georgetown and South Park. Kids have more asthma attacks then in other neighborhoods, and there
are multiple data reports from the UW that this is directly connected to diesel emissions from large
trucks. Courageous agencies like Port of Seattle are leading important investments into
electrification of the fleet but it's not enough. 

Please support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDO, which can immediately improve public
health challenges in these neighborhoods. Thank you for your urgent attention to this. 


